

Committee for the Executive Office

David Rees MS
Chair
External Affairs & Additional Legislation Committee
Welsh Parliament
Cardiff Bay
CF99 1SN

SeneddEAAL@senedd.wales

14 January 2021

Dear David

CORRESPONDENCE FROM THE COMMITTEE FOR THE EXECUTIVE OFFICE

At its meeting on 13 January 2021, the Committee for the Executive Office agreed to forward a copy of the attached correspondence from the First Minister and deputy First Minister to the Welsh Parliament External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee for information.

Yours sincerely

Colin McGrath MLA

ar w Gratt

Chairperson, Committee for the Executive Office

Committee for the Executive Office Room 375a, Parliament Buildings, Ballymiscaw, Stormont, Belfast, BT4 3XX Telephone: (028) 9052 1019 E-mail:

Committee.Executive@niassembly.gov.uk